
 

 

  

 

 

For any advice or support please visit  

Family Hub (torbayfamilyhub.org.uk)  

There are a range of services and     
support avenues to explore all for free! 
See the website for more information. 

This is across the Torbay area, with 
many services offering local hubs right 

here in Brixham.  

Newsletter 
15.9.23 

Well done everyone that is the first full week back finished! The 
children are establishing routines and settling well, getting to 
know the new adults around them. Thank you to the community 
for ensuring children are in on time, as this really helps them    
settle into the day smoothly. 
 
I have been popping into classes, and have seen some wonderful 
work going on. The children are showing themselves to be amazing  
learners, and really demonstrating the school values. We have had 
our first congratulations assembly today, so well done to all who 
got a certificate. I look forward to seeing new faces for them next 
week! 
Have a wonderful weekend all, and we can’t wait to see you all on 
Monday for what I am sure will be another great week. 

Mr Wallis 

Follow us on social media! 

Facebook 

@edenparkprimary 

 

Instagram 

@edenpark_primary 

 

 

Absence 

If your child is absent 
please ring the school     
office before 8.30am to let 
us know. 

Dates for your diary! 

  

Parking 

Please can everyone be mindful of parking around the local area. We understand it is tricky, but we have   
received some emails this week around residents being accidentally blocked in. Thank you for your cooperation.  

Arbor App 

If you have not yet done 
so, please download the 
app (much friendlier than 
the web browser version), 
as it will be the method 
via which we communicate. Should you          
experience any problems please see a 
member of the office team.   

Successful Bid 

Well done to Mrs McCrum who has success-
fully managed to secure 6 balance bikes 
and 6 helmets (along with some training), 
worth in excess of £2000, for free 
for the school! This will only 
serve to enhance the EYFS      
beyond the amazing provision it 
already is! 

12.9.23 Dolphins Class—
Swimming Every 
Tuesday         
Commences  

29.9.23 Flu Vaccinations 

20.10.23 Last Day of Term 

30.10.23 Non-Pupil Day 

31.10.23 Pupils Return 

Congratulations to Roman! 

Roman, in Stingrays, has just completed the South 
West Coast path. This is a huge 630 mile trail that goes 
from Minehead all the way round to Poole. He started 
the walk when he was just 7 years old and has been 
walking on weekends and during the holidays to    
complete it. The path is no easy feat as the hills and 
climbs in the path are the same as walking Mount   
Everest 4 times! Even more impressive is the fact that 
he is thought to be the youngest person to have ever 
completed every step of this path. Roman has been 
raising money for the South West Coast Path           
association and has so far raised just over £1100.  

https://torbayfamilyhub.org.uk/

